
COME AND SAY FAREWELL  
TO BLOCKS ONE AND TWO

WE’RE BUILDING AN INNOVATION PRECINCT IN THEIR PLACE!

Please join us for complimentary drinks and nibbles on the grassed 
area outside the Farmhouse. 

After drinks and nibbles, a presentation will be held inside Kristie’s 
Café (located in Block 1) for a presentation of the plans for the new 
innovation precinct.

Attendees will then have time to reflect on the buildings and their 
memories of them.

Youre invited

Friday, 28 May 2021 at 5.30pmDATE & TIME

The grassed area outside the Farmhouse, 
moving to Kristie’s Cafe later in the evening.

VENUE

RSVP Please register for this event on the  
St Paul’s website below, by Tuesday, 
25 May.

EVENT DETAILS

https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/alumni/farewell-blocks-one-and-two/
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/alumni/farewell-blocks-one-and-two/
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